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Joint statement by the embassy of United Kingdom and other embassies in Sudan
on death toll since 25th military coup.

The Embassies of Canada, France, Germany, Italy, Japan, the Netherlands,
Norway, Spain, Sweden, the United Kingdom, the United States of America and
the Delegation of the European Union to Sudan note with deep regret and
concern the death of the 100th civilian killed in protests since the military
coup of October 25, 2021.

We deeply regret the loss of Sudanese lives, killed in large-scale attacks
and violence across the country during the same period. The loss of life and
many injured represent a heavy toll for the people of Sudan. We would like to
extend our sympathies to the families and friends of the victims. The latest
killing adds to the ongoing suffering of the Sudanese people during this
period of severe economic hardship and rising conflict in many regions of
Sudan.

We once again call on the authorities to undertake further confidence-
building measures, such as: ensuring an effective end to the use of force
against protesters; lifting emergency decrees; ensuring progress on ongoing
investigations into human rights violations; and releasing those arrested for
their political opinions under emergency legislation.

These measures can help revitalize the search for common ground and allow the
international community to return to full engagement in accompanying Sudan on
its path to democracy.

We remember all victims today, across Sudan, just as we recommit to support
to the Sudanese people in their pursuit for freedom, peace, justice and the
rule of law.

Published 8 June 2022

http://www.government-world.com/joint-statement-on-death-toll-since-25th-military-coup-in-sudan-2/
http://www.government-world.com/joint-statement-on-death-toll-since-25th-military-coup-in-sudan-2/

